
 

 

For Immediate Release: Dec. 4, 2024 

Contact: Toni Alexander, 816-534-0377 

 

Downtown Raytown to Temporarily Close on Friday, December 6 for Tree 

Lighting Ceremony 
Thru traffic and street parking on 63rd impacted 

 

(Raytown, Mo.) – On Friday, Dec. 6, the Raytown Police Department will temporarily close 63rd Street 

between Raytown Road and Blue Ridge Boulevard starting at 4:45 p.m., allowing only pedestrian traffic. 

The closure is necessary for the Raytown Main Street Association’s annual Tree Lighting Ceremony 

beginning at 6 p.m. The closure will last until 9 p.m. 

 

New this year: A lane closure from 62nd to 63rd Street on Blue Ridge Boulevard. This lane closure will 

enhance safety for those enjoying the popular hayrides. Street parking will be available on Raytown 

Road. 

 

Important Reminder: Drivers should be cautious and mindful of the closures as they approach the area, 

and make sure to follow detour signs. To view the details and activities during the tree lighting 

ceremony, go to News Room - Raytown, MO. 
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